
19th October 2018 

 

In English, we have started planning our own stories in the style of Meerkat 

Mail.  The children have used alliteration skills to think about the name of their 

story.  They have also had fun creating a home setting for their character using 

adverbs to build interest and add more detail.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s Maths has focused on estimation, addition and subtraction.  We will 

be building on these skills over the next week and after the half term.  To begin 

with we are focusing on what addition and subtraction looks like in different 

forms i.e. words, numerical, pictorial and bar modelling, and how these can be 

represented.  We will then move on to written methods. 

In Science we have been thinking about what a healthy lifestyle looks like and 

investigating different food choices. 

 

Next week: 

Monday 22nd October 3pm – 3.30pm – You are invited to Crystal class to come 

and see all of the children’s home learning over the term.    

Please can I continue to encourage you to hear your child read at least 5 times a 

week.     

Thank you for your support.  


